
 

Notes: 

> Don’t forget to rec-

ord how you keep 

active through the 

‘Get Set Travel To 

Tokyo’ website. 

> The P7 Leavers As-

sembly will take 

place on Friday 26th 

June (weather per-

mitting). In order to 

follow guidelines, 

please let Miss 

Brown know how 

many people will be 

in your ‘party’ to en-

sure the correct 

number of chairs are 

set out in adhering to 

the 2m distancing 

rule.  
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Last Week 

We’ve made it to the last full week of school. Well done to everyone on adapting to 

these strange times and well done to all the children who’ve continued to do some 

school work — we’re all really proud of you! 

Our Thanks 

Our painted stones with positive messag-
es of encouragement to the NHS and key 
workers have continued to grow at the 
bottom of the Knocknagin Road.  
Ours, along with pupils and staff at 
Knocknagin and from members of the 
community have certainly brightened up 
Desertmartin village and are always put-
ting a smile on our faces when we drive 
past. 

New Skills... 

Well done to Ryan on mastering how to 
ride a bike during this time! 
We know that you all have been enjoy-
ing being outside when the sun is shin-
ing, compared to being in the class-
room — Ryan has certainly made the 
most of his time! 
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Working Hard 
Pupils! 

 

> Do you want to 

let everyone 

know what you’re 

doing or have 

news to share of 

your own? If you 

do, you can have 

a section in this 

newsletter. Just 

write it up on See-

Saw, send it to 

your teacher and 

it will feature 

here! 

 

 

Both McKay families have been working hard 
this week. Father’s Day and a special birth-
day for one of the daddy’s was last week so 
Jacob, Sofia, Joshua, Wyatt and Conor all 
used their time in school to make personal-
ised cards for their daddy’s.  
Of course, working hard means you need 
more time to play outside. Wyatt and Jacob 
were becoming very creative with the foam 
mats. 

Helping Out 

Ryan has been very busy helping to walk both Mutley and 
Dash throughout last week. We’re glad the weather has 
been good to exercise the dogs (and ourselves!) 
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The named foal…. 

A name has been picked for Sarah’s 
donkey. 
The name of the new foal is Bella, which 
is very fitting as the foal was born in a 
field with bluebells and buttercups! 
 
Don’t you think Bella is winking at us in 
this photo? 

Busy at home 

Whilst Miss Jones, Miss Brown and Mrs Hartin have been in 
school, Mrs Patterson and Mrs Dickson have continued to work 
hard at home too! Mrs Patterson has been baking these lovely 
cakes and buns (which look yummy!) while Mrs Dickson has 
been planting gorgeous flowers and walking Bobby in the sun. 

As the final week of this school term is officially upon us, please continue to 
send your photos through to Miss Jones. Thank you very much for all the photos 
you have sent us so far. We appreciate all the support you have given us. 


